From: Bond, Catherine

Sent: 26 November 2020 19:12

Cc:

Subject: 4 Handel Street, London WC1 ref 2020/3873/P & 2020/4630/L - final decision
notices

Attachments: mvmt120.pdf; mvmt121.pdf

Dear Malek

Please find attached the final decision notices granting planning permission and listed building consent for the
staircase works and replacement entrance door to No 4 Handel Street.

| draw your attention to the conditions and informatives on both consents, with particular reference to the
conditions prohibiting the removal of the historic door surround and the fanlight surround. As these are historic and
most likely original features, they must not be removed from the property. This means that the new door and the
new fanlight glazing bars and glass must be fitted in-situ to these surrounds, rather than into new surrounds either
on or off site.

Please get in touch if you have any questions.

Kind regards
Catherine

Catherine Bond
Principal Planner (Conservation)

Telephone: 020 7974 2669
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The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our
systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.



